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I wish to express my concerns about the apparent lack of alternative
proposals for the Stonehenge Road Scheme. In particular:

« No alternative routes less damaging to the World Heritage

Site have been presented

No alternatives to a hard engineering solution have been
presented together with associated updated construction costs
and carbon assessment costings.

The latest Intergovernmental Panel on Climate Change Report
stresses the need to reduce emissions. The Stonehenge
Proposal will have the opposite effect.

The Stonehenge Road Proposal goes against the Environment

Act 2021 by working in opposition to nature recovery of the
local area.

Please acknowledge the World Heritage credentials of Stonehenge for
the Nation and reject this Proposal.

Yours sincerely,

Freya Whitcombe





